Good morning, Gateway! Today is Thursday, September 22.

If you submitted your application for the Gateway Robotics Team, an email with
more information has been sent to your school email account. Please contact Ms.
VanTuyl if you did not get this email.

Today is the final day to turn in your applications for Yearbook Club. Be sure
they are fully filled out and turned in to Mrs. Stoskopf in room 219 by 3:00 today.
Tomorrow afternoon you will be notified by email if you are able to attend Monday’s
meeting.

Monday is Sports Photo Day. Please bring your sports uniform and completed
picture packet with payment enclosed. Weather permitting, photos will be taken
outside.

If you are in 7™ or 8™ grade and signed up for Cross Country, Softball, or
Football, you need to obtain an ASB card and pay the $40 athletic fee prior to the first
contest. Sixth graders do not need to pay the athletic fee if they are participating in
Sports, but they do need an ASB card. You can purchase an ASB card or pay the
athletic fee online or at the Office (with cash or check).

If you can read, speak, write, listen and understand another language, sign up to
take the World Language Assessment now to earn High School language credits by
September 30. The forms are available in the kiosk near the Counseling Office.

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character!



